
 

April 25, 2025 

To whom it may concern 

Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Group, Inc. 

 

Notice regarding the Publication of the Sustainability Report 2024 

 

Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Group, Inc. (Director, President & CEO: Toru Takakura) hereby announces that 

we published the “Sustainability Report 2024” and posted it on our website today. 

This report is intended to inform our Group’s comprehensive initiatives to realize balanced creation of 

social value and economic value to our stakeholders. We illustrate our view and efforts on environmental, 

social, and governance, as well as our philosophy and overall picture of materialities there. 

We will continue timely and appropriate information disclosure to help our stakeholders deepen 

understanding our approach to sustainability. 

 

[Sustainability Report 2024] 

https://www.smtg.jp/english/sustainability/report 

End 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 Investor & Shareholder Relations Department, Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Group, Inc. 

 Telephone : +81-3-3286-8354 

 

https://www.smtg.jp/english/sustainability/report

